VILLAGE OF BELLEVUE
Notice of Public Hearing

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday,
December 12, 2018 at 6:30 P.M. at the Bellevue Village Hall located at 3100 Eaton
Road for the purpose of obtaining public comment on the following proposed

governmental action:

RP 2018-0003 - Consider/Discuss/Act on the request by Steve Bieda, Mau &
Associates, Petitioner, on behalf of Jeff Harrill, Harrill 1999, LP, Owner, for a request
to rezone approximately 4.35 acres from R-3 — Multi-Family Residential District to
R-1 — Single-Family Residential District, generally located on the north side of
Bufflehead Lane, approximately 650’ west of Gadwall Lane, Parcel B-1994.

A copy of the proposed rezoning petition is available at the Bellevue Village Office
during normal business hours.

All interested Village of Bellevue residents are welcome to attend.

Signed and dated this 28" day of November, 2018.

Karen Simons
Village Clerk/Treasurer
Village of Bellevue

Posted & Notified 11/28/2018
Published 12/2/2018, 12/7/2018
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